Ditri, Pat

From: Lishak, Noreen

Sent: Menday, December 09, 2013 11:35 AM
To: Ditri, Pat

Cc: Martin, Dr. Patrick

Subject: FW: Visit to Union Public Schools

Pat,

I spoke with Dr. Martin regarding this request ... Please add this onto the agenda for December 12, 2013 special meeting
for the boards consideration.

Noreen

Horeen Liskak, E4.D.

Assistant Superintendent of Schools
Ph: (908)851-3020

From: Ciampa, Melissa [mailto:Melissa.Ciampa@sayrevillek12.net]

Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 10:34 AM

To: Lishak, Noreen
Subject: Visit to Union Public Schools

Dr. Lishak,

I am requesting the opportunity for my colleagues and I from the Sayreville Public Schools
to visit your middle school muitiple disabilities program at Kawameeh and Burnet Middle
Schools. I have heard a number of wonderful things about the program and would like for
my colleagues and I to observe the classes so that we may incorporate some of your
strategies into our Middle School program. Thank you for your consideration and we ook
forward to visiting your program. '

Melissa Ciampa - MD teacher
Jennifer Gelfand - Behaviorist
Deanna Brock - LDTC

David Knaster - Supervisor

Regards,
Melissa Ciampa, MD teacher
Sayreville Public Schools
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